
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Lisa Anthony called the February 7, 2019 Senior Commission meeting to order at 
1:00 p.m. 
 
Members present:  Mike Vallone, Kitty Greenwood, Bernice Brown and Ruth 
Schwab. 
 
The minutes of the January 2019  meeting were reviewed by the members.  
Motion by Bernice Brown and seconded by Ruth Schwab to accept the minutes as 
read.  Motion carried and the minutes were accepted. 
 
St. Vincent DePaul Report by Mike Vallone:    They  have given out between $900 
to $1100 a week for medications, rent and utility bills.  Thankfully the food pantry 
is well stocked. 
 
American Legion Report by Mike Vallone:    The Great Stand Down was held on 
January 13th there were around 200 veterans that came . They shared a warm 
meal and received toiletries, coats and othere items they were in need of.  
 
Relay for Life report by Kitty Greenwood & Bernie Brown :  The 2019 Relay will 
be on July 19th at Elmwood Park High School.  No new information to report. 
 
Ruth Schwab reminded us of the up coming blood drive on March 1st. 
 
Lisa informed the members that there is free tax counseling for the elderly at 
Titon College They begin taking appointments on February 1st.   She also let them 
know about a program The Savvy Caregiver which is for family members caring 
for a Alzheimer’s or a dementia patient at home.   Let everyone know that 
Franklin Park Fest is on June 6th thru the 9th. 
 
 
The Senior Commission meeting adjourned at 2:00 p.m. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
Lisa Anthony 


